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Share A Story with World Book Day
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22nd February 2021
Dear Parents and Carers, 
A date for your diaries -  Thursday 4th March is World Book Day.

All the children and staff (both children remote learning and key worker children in school) can dress up as a character from a book of their choice on the 4th March. Zoom lessons will take place for all classes on this day and activities will be themed around World Book Day. It will be a lovely opportunity to see you dressed in your favourite book character. Teachers will send you zoom links for these lessons. 

‘Masked Reader’
At the start of the week, you will be sent two videos of the staff reading two stories. You have a sheet to write down who you think is reading the part of each animal from the story. Can you guess who is behind the mask? Answers will be revealed during your World Book Day zoom lesson on Thursday. Make sure you watch the videos before World Book Day. 
Kind Regards

Mrs Forbes
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“We believe in our children”
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